
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Thanks for taking a moment to review our updates and 
access tools to start off the new year right.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us regarding 
establishing operations in new territories in 2014.  
 
If you have questions and/or items you’d like to see 
addressed in our newsletter, our door is always open. 
 
– The Tiger-Consulting Team www.tiger-consulting.net  

Happy New Year –  
We hope you enjoyed the holidays. For most, this is the 
first week back to work. Set yourself up for success by 
taking a few minutes to review our recommendations 
(below) on annual bonuses as well as links to the new 
holiday calendars and insurance contribution rates.  
 
The first quarter is often a time to consider setting up 
shop in new markets. We’re here to help make your Asia 
expansion strategy affordable and stress-free.  
 
Warm Regards, Neil Satterwhite, Founder & CEO 
 

Year in Review: 
75 new clients, half a dozen partnerships forged, and several pro’s added to our team  – Learn more 

 
Asia Bonuses: 
Annual bonuses are different in Asia. You’ll want to know what’s typically expected – Learn more 

 
New Rate for Insurance Contribution: 
Clients with employees in Vietnam, there’s a new rate for insurance contributions – Learn more 
 

Download Holiday Calendars for 2014  
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